
 

 

 

Wednesday 13th September 2017 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 At Shacklewell we are always looking for new ways to develop both our mathematics 

learning and our partnership with parents. This year in Year 1 and Year 2 we have been 

offered a fantastic opportunity to do both of these. 

 ‘Maths With Parents’ is an online resource that mirrors not only the topics but the 

methods that we teach the children during mathematics lessons. At home you will be able 

to watch videos and develop the children’s understanding through games, all provided in 

the ‘Maths With Parents’ platform. 

 To find out more about this fantastic opportunity then please come along to our 

‘Maths With Parents’ information session, Wednesday 20th at 9am. You will be able to 

discover more about the programme and be shown how to use the resources at home. 

 If you are unable to attend the session, information will be delivered in the children’s 

book bags, but it would be great to see as many of you there as possible; refreshments will 

be provided!  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask and I look forward to 

working with you on this exciting project over the next year. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. Rory McGrath 

 Shacklewell Primary School 

Shacklewell Row, London E8 2EA 

Telephone: 0207-2541415 
 

SWoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Thomas 

Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid 

 


